
Response plan for Coronavirus for rooming house operators and residents 

The Registered Accommodation Association of Victoria (RAAV) is the peak industry 
association for privately owned and operated rooming houses in the accommodation 
sector. RAAV has 130 members who own or operate over 400 or around a third of Victoria’s 
registered and legal Rooming Houses. 

A rooming house is private housing accommodation for multiple residents, some of whom 
may be vulnerable to infection, therefore visitors are currently restricted unless essential. 

Rooming house operators have been actively engaging their residents in adopting best 
practice to curb the spread of the Coronavirus. 

The Registered Accommodation Association of Victoria (RAAV) has prepared a rooming 
house response plan which outlines suggestions for operators and residents to implement. 
This information is available on RAAV’s website www.raav.org.au in Simplified Chinese, 
Arabic, Thai, Malay and Vietnamese languages. Click on here for translated versions of the 
response plan. 

The Department of Health and Human Services has produced some good posters which 
rooming house operators are locating in their properties in residents’ rooms and common 
areas such as kitchens, entrances and other areas. 

These posters are available from DHHS. 

www.raav.org.au/covid-19-dhhs-advice.pdf

Further information may be obtained from Keith Stubbs, Secretary, Registered 
Accommodation Association of Victoria (RAAV). Tel: 0412 008 996 or info@raav.org.au 








